
For Family Planning Conference: 

The Maternal Health Task Force (MHTF) is pleased to announce scholarships for developing country 

nationals studying or working in maternal health to attend the 2013 International Conference on Family 

Planning.  This conference will take place November 12-15, 2013 in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. 

In order to be eligible, contestants must have an abstract accepted related to maternal health and be 

studying or working in a public or private academic institution/facility, or with a local non-governmental 

organization.  Individuals working for large international NGOs are not eligible to apply. 

Airfare, accommodation and conference registration fees will be covered for those accepted (*some 

restrictions apply). Please note that visas (if required) and any other expenses, including food and local 

transportation will not be covered by the MHTF.                             

Applicants must submit a copy of their accepted abstract and complete the online application in order to 

be considered.  Applications for this scholarship will be accepted from July 1-August 2, 2013. The 

conference organizers will notify (MHTF) and authors of accepted abstracts in July.  

Selected individuals will be asked to blog about the conference or their work on the MHTF website.   

For more information and to access the online application form, please visit: 

maternalhealthtaskforce.org/fpconference2013 

Application Deadline: August 2, 2013 11:59 pm Eastern Standard Time 

Scholarship winners will be notified by Friday, August 16, 2013.   

 

 


